President: MURRAY MCKINNON QSM, JP Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 63, Whitford, Auckland 2149 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

6<sup>th</sup> April 2023

**Newsletter to Members** 

## ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Wednesday 19th April 2023

Please find **attached** Murray McKinnon's Annual Report which will be presented at the Annual General Meeting.

We are also very pleased to advise that longtime member **ANTHONY MOSSE MBE** will be attending the AGM which for the first time in many years he will be in the country at the time of a Carbine Club function. Anthony has agreed to speak at the Members Only lunch following the AGM to give his thoughts on the changes in sport since the days of his incredible medal successes at Olympic, World Championship and Commonwealth Games resulting in 2 gold, 2 silver and 2 bronze medals primarily in the 200m butterfly event. As he continues to be involved in swimming and is a regular commentator for TVNZ, he will have some interesting insights. An updated flyer is **attached**.

## **CREATIVE IMAGERY RACE FEATURING CARBINE**

David Appleby has forwarded an interesting creative imaginary race on YouTube featuring Carbine which adds interest in the comparison of horses over the decades. If you are interested in how it ends, the following is the link: <a href="https://youtu.be/BhtlU\_XGEvA">https://youtu.be/BhtlU\_XGEvA</a>

Regards

VJ Latta

Secretary

**CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND**